
Midway Baptist Church 
Special Called Business Meeting 

Sunday, January 26, 2014 
 

Moderator Don Dobson called the meetings to order during the 8:30 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. 
worship services for the purpose of receiving nominations for the upcoming election of 
Deacons to fill four rotating positions. Pastor Steve Hadden opened with prayer. The 
Moderator referred to the By Laws for the eligibility of persons nominated and scripture 
texts testing fitness of service.  Nomination forms were passed to members present and 
collected by Deacon Chair, Letha Drury for tabulation. 
 
With no further business to consider the meetings were adjourned. 
 
 

Midway Baptist Church 
Special Called Business Meeting 

Sunday, February 9, 2014 
 

Moderator Don Dobson called the meetings to order during the 8:30 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. 
worship services for the purpose of allowing members present to participate in the 
election of Deacons to fill four rotating positions.  Pastor Steve Hadden opened with 
prayer. Those persons nominated and who were willing to serve if elected were:  Lisa 
Dartt, Allen Dobson, Dave Forman, Kaye Hall and Darin Hensley.  The ballots were 
collected by Deacon Chair Letha Drury and will be tabulated. 
 
With no further business to consider, the meetings were adjourned. 


